Northern Ontario Railroad Museum and Heritage Centre would
like to welcome Bryne Bowness to Capreol and to congratulate
him on his appointment as Superintendent-Northern Zone CN Rail.
Bryne has accepted an offer to sit as an honourary board member
on the NORMHC. The Board is pleased to have someone with his
experience available to them. Bryne started his career with CN as
a brakeman in Capreol. He has worked in Hamilton, Sarnia, Ed-
monton, Oakville and most recently was Supertindentent-Greater
Toronto Area. Bryne, Leslie and their two children, Scott and Mollie
hope to reside in Capreol. NORMHC will have a special Remem-
brance Day display again this year and everyone is invited to visit
the museum from November 4 to November 14. The museum will
be open from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. on weekdays and from 1:00
p.m. to 4:00 p.m. on the weekend. The display has been growing
each year with a number of individuals generously lending their
private collections for this very special occasion.
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